
 
 
 

NOTICE OF A GATHERING OF THE WOODBURY 
COUNTY BOARD OF SUPERVISORS 

 
 
 

You are hereby notified that a majority of the Board of Supervisors will be 
attending the Woodbury County Fair on Thursday, August 3 – Saturday, 
August 5, 2023 from 8:00 a.m. – 10:00 p.m. at the Woodbury County 
Fairgrounds, Moville, Iowa. 

 
 
 

 
 


